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To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Powernet Wi-Fi Survey Team 
 

Date: October 13, 2015 

 
 
Over the next few weeks a contractor for KCAB named Powernet will be performing various 

outdoor surveys for an upcoming Wi-Fi project.  They will mainly be around the outside of many 

KCAB owned buildings, but may also be seen around other airport facilities.   

 

Below you will find a photo of the van they will be using and the antenna that will be attached.  In 

some situations the antenna will be placed in a backpack and worn by a Powernet employee.  The 

Powernet employees will be in uniform and clearly identifiable. Please contact the KCAB IT 

Department at 859-767-4565 if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
 
 


